FAQ’s — Surrey Hills Hike 2024

How do | register to take part in the walk?
Please follow the link below to register:

Buy Surrey Hills Hike March 17 2024 Tickets online - The Children's Trust (digitickets.co.uk)

What is the cost to enter to the walk?
The entry fee is £10 per adult (16+) and £5 per child (2-16). Under 2s can attend for free.

Is there a fundraising target for this walk?

There is no set minimum target for this event. However, individuals who fundraise over £150, and
families and groups who raise over £250, will be invited back on-site for a thank-you event.
Our Events Team shall be in touch with further guidance after you’ve signed up.

What time does the walk start?

We ask that you are onsite at The Children’s Trust and ready to start walking between 9.30am and
10.30am. You are welcome to leave on your walk at your leisure between 9.30am and 10.30am once
registration is complete.

Can | change which distance | want to walk once | have registered?

Yes — if you would like to change the distance you have signed up to walk — please email us at
events@thechildrenstrust.org.uk

Is the walk accessible?

You need to be of a certain fitness to participate in the 5mile and 10mile routes. These routes are
not appropriate for buggies and wheelchairs.

We do have our ‘1k Your Way’ route that will also start and finish at The Children’s Trust and go
around the residential roads of Tadworth. This is a fully accessible route for wheelchairs, buggies,
mobility scooters etc.

Can | bring my own food and drink?
Yes, you can. There will also be a refreshment station along the route, and at The Children’s Trust.
Are dogs welcome?

Yes, dogs are very welcome to take part too! We would just ask that you keep your dog on a lead, at
the start and finish of the event, when you are onsite at The Children’s Trust. We also ask that you
are a responsible dog owner and pick up any mess along the way.

What will | receive when I cross the finish line at the end of the walk?
All participants will receive a medal and a very big cheer!
Will there be parking available?

There is no parking onsite, but you will be able to park on local roads in the vicinity of The Children’s
Trust site. Please respect our local residents when parking your vehicle.


https://thechildrenstrust.digitickets.co.uk/event-tickets/50610?branches_branchID=728
mailto:events@thechildrenstrust.org.uk

Can | see a copy of the route?

You can find a map of the route the Surrey Hills Hike page - Surrey Hills Hike 2024 | The Children's
Trust (thechildrenstrust.org.uk). Our Events Team shall also be sending these out in advance of the
event.

On the day the route will be well signposted and marshalled by our fantastic volunteers.
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